
Stronger standards, safer children

New Child Safe 
Standards now 
apply
New Child Safe Standards are mandatory in Victoria 
to better protect children from harm and abuse. 

If you work or volunteer with children and young people, your 
organisation must take action to comply with the new Standards.

Keep children safe. For information 
and support, visit ccyp.vic.gov.au.
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